
Omaha Camera Club  

Virtual Meeting via Zoom 

February 16th, 2021        Meeting Minutes 

 

Present: 24 members  

 

 

1. Announcements: 

* Don Otis, the president of the club is encouraging members to bring friends as guests to the meetings. 

* March print competition is cancelled but instead of that there is going to be a digital competition. 

   Homework is landscapes. Photos has to be taken after Jan 1st, 2020. 

   Members are encouraged to enter the journalism category which has always has a low number of 

entries. 

* Don Otis asked for a vote to approve funding of $1,000 to develop  our club website further.  

A request was made to see the outlines of proposed changes came from several members. John Kugler, 

one of the member of website committee, informed the members of the process and the work of Marty 

Welter. 

23 members voted on the funding with yes, one was opposed.  

* Next month program: The sharing of PSA critic of 24 member photos 

 

2. Monthly digital competition. Allen Kurth organized and presented the photos to the members. 

Thanks Allen! Judges: Janiece Kinzle, Renato Scoton and John Kugler. Thanks to all who sent photos 

and thanks for the judges for their work.  

 

Next meeting is on March 2nd. 
 

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm. 

 

Note taker: Eva Lovas 

Secretary 


